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IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR GPR Plus PIT TAG READER 
 
 
Biomark has identified a potential issue with the Global Pocket Reader Plus (GPR+), which 
could occur if batteries are installed incorrectly with reversed polarity, and the unit is then 
plugged in to charge. Please follow the instructions carefully for proper installation of batteries. 
Below is a diagram indicating the correct polarity of all 6 batteries inside the battery 
compartment. 
 

 
 
 
 
Once batteries are installed correctly, there are no concerns with the reader and it can be used 
normally. 
If you prefer to use standard alkaline batteries, ensure the batteries are installed correctly for 
functionality. Do not attempt to charge the unit if you have installed alkaline batteries. 
 
If you have any questions regarding correct installation of batteries, please contact our 
Customer Service Team: 
E-mail: customerservice@biomark.com  
Customer Service: +1 (208) 275-0011 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 


